
                                                                 

‘Achieving Through Learning’                              NEWSLETTER 

                                                  Wednesday 30th June 2021 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

The second half of the Summer term is now well under way and it is great to finally have some visitors 

planned to come into school in a safe and socially distanced way. We had a climbing wall in this week 

for Years 5 and 6, and during the week starting 12th July there will be some Bollywood dancing for  

everyone to enjoy linked to Healthy Living Week. Classes will also be having their ‘Bubble Sports Day’ 

activities during Healthy Living Week and class staff will ensure that some of these moments are share 

with you via ClassDojo. We know that you all love to come into school and support the children on 

Sports Day, and we are equally disappointed that we cannot invite you in to attend this year. 

We continue to adapt and change in line with the COVID guidance to ensure that our pupils have the 

best experiences possible. An example of this is our plan for the Year 6 children who we are unable to 

take on our usual end of year residential trip. We are bringing the residential and various activities to the 

school to ensure that they have a memorable end to their time at the Nelson Academy. As I sit writing 

this newsletter I can hear Year 6 rehearsing for their leavers assembly and I cannot wait to see the final 

assembly in its entirety! 

A reminder that school reports will be sent home with the children on Monday 12th July and that the  

reports will include information on the child’s teacher for next year. After receiving your child's report, if 

you would like to speak to your child's current class teacher about anything, please can I ask you to 

contact them directly via ClassDojo to arrange a telephone or Teams parent meeting before the end of 

the Summer term.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Best wishes - Mrs Sarah Wilson (Principal) 

School Diary Dates 

Tuesday 29th June -Climbing Wall for Year 5 & 6 

Thursday 1st July—Virtual Big Sing 

Monday 12th to Fri 16th July—Healthy Living Week 

Wednesday 14th July & Thursday 15th July  - Bollywood 

Dance Workshop for all pupils to enjoy 

Last Day of Summer Term 2021 

Wednesday 21st July - School closes for SUMMER! 

Visit the Library and Join this years reading challenge! 

Monday 6th September - School Opens for Autumn Term 

2021-22 

Jokes of the Month -  

By Kristers, Antonio and Kristian 

What did the ocean say to the sea? 

Nothing, he just waved! 

Who is the scariest Scientist?   

Frank-Einstein! 

What time is it when an elephant sits 

on the fence?   

Time to fix the 

fence! 

 



 

SAFEGUARDING 

Norfolk County Council - 

Keeping Children Safe  

Worried about a child? If 
you are concerned about a 

child and want to speak to 

someone contact Norfolk 

County Council on     

 0344 800 8020.  

In an emergency call 999 

Reminder - Pupil Asset Parent App 

Download it now, confirm your email address with the 

school office. We also except card payments at the office 

Your username is your email address and request a pass-

word. 

You can pre order lunches and pay for them. 

If the app stops working press profile at the bottom 

(single person shape) then press sign out, then you 

should be able to log back in.  

Nelson Nursery 
We are looking at September places for our  

Nursery class.  
Do you have a child who will be turning 3 soon?  If 

so, you can fill out an application form with your 
session preferences.  

 
We accept the 15 and 30 funded hours the term 

after your child turns 3.  
However if you would like to pay extra, your child 

can start as soon as they turn 3.  
 If you would like to know more then please speak 

to Mrs Carman or call the school office on  
01366 383824 

 School Attendance Percentage 

      Week Ending: 28/5/2021 

Kelpies 99.63% & Selkie 98% 

   Week Ending: 11/6/2021 

Thunderbirds, Chimera, Hydra & Yeti 96% 

 Week Ending: 18/6/2021 

Griffin, Neugles & Yeti 99% 

   Week Ending: 26/6/2021 

Griffin & Cerberus 99% 

Well Done  

New Website 

We have a new website , have a 

look, all information about the 

school is on there and will be  

updated regularly. 

https://

www.nelsonacademy.co.uk/  

 



 

Another Sporting Success from Nelson Academy 

 Joel has had a great start playing cricket for Downham & Stow Cricket 

Club in an under 11’s match and he is only 6 years old. 

He managed to bowl 2 maidens over and manged to catch a player out 

and even scored on his runs too! 

Great start for this young cricketer! 

 

We love to hear about everyone achievements outside of school so 

please keep sharing your news with us ☺ 

Photographs From Our new School Menu        

 Cheesy Tuna Melt  Salmon Nuggets   Chicken Curry & Cherry Muffin

 Macaroni Cheese                  Filled Pasta Shapes                    Cheeseburger & Fries   

 

 

 

      

   School Packed Lunch   Strawberry Meringue 

 



 

 








